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Garcia, Daniela

From: Bo White <bo@negawattconsult.com>
Sent: Friday, July 7, 2017 5:00 PM
To: Lopez, Jessica@Energy
Cc: Marc Esser; Garcia, Daniela
Subject: [EXTERNAL]  Re: Organizations who tested and submitted tub spout diverter results to MAEDBS

Thanks, Jessica. If you can facilitate those data collection attempts, we would be grateful. In the meantime, I 
will call the test labs who haven't responded to me and will ask manufacturers which labs they use. 
 
On Fri, Jul 7, 2017 at 4:50 PM, Lopez, Jessica@Energy <Jessica.Lopez@energy.ca.gov> wrote: 

Hi Bo, 

  

We currently don’t have a query that allows us to determine which test labs were used for a recent submission or test 
labs that are linked to a manufacturer. I will ask our MAEDBS team if one can be developed, but it could take days. 
There is another way by going through the submittal applications (see image below) but you would not have access to 
this. Our team can go through recent  submittal applications to determine which test lab was used by the 
manufacturer, but this can take few days depending on how far we go. 

  

If you questions let me know. 

  

Best, 

Jessica  
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From: Bo White [mailto:bo@negawattconsult.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 07, 2017 3:51 PM 
To: Lopez, Jessica@Energy 
Cc: Marc Esser; Garcia, Daniela 
Subject: Organizations who tested and submitted tub spout diverter results to MAEDBS 

  

Hi Jessica, 

  

Might the Energy Commission have documentation indicating which organizations submitted tub spout 
diverter results to their MAEDBS database? If so, may you please help me obtain that info?  

  

I'm having trouble getting any test labs to confirm interviews with me, even though I emailed every test lab in 
the Title 20 company directory using the filter of "plumbing fittings" (see attached). Those that have responded 
stated that they haven't tested tub spout diverters. I will be calling the labs who haven't responded yet, but 
wanted to see if the Energy Commission might have any handy information. 
 

  

--  

Thank you, 

  

Bo White, PE 
NegaWatt Consulting, Inc. 
(619) 309-4191 

www.negawattconsult.com 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email message is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may 
contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is 
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies 
of the original message. 

 
 
 
 
--  
Thank you, 
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Bo White, PE 
NegaWatt Consulting, Inc. 
(619) 309-4191 
www.negawattconsult.com 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email message is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may 
contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is 
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies 
of the original message. 

This email originated outside of Sempra Energy. Be cautious of attachments, web links, or requests for 
information. 


